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1. The Licensees of the Delhi Electricity Regulatory Commission (DERC), namely, BSES 

Rajdhani Power Limited (BRPL), BSES Yamuna Power Limited (BYPL), and North 
Delhi Power Limited (NDPL) have filed their true up petitions for FY 07-08 and revised 
Annual Revenue Requirements (ARR) and determination of tariff for FY 09-10. 

2. All the above mentioned Licensees had given Public Notices in various newspapers in the 
NCT of Delhi, calling for comments from all stakeholders on the petitions filed.  The last 
date for receipt of comments which were to be forwarded to the Secretary, DERC was 
30th of Jan., 2009. 

3. On request from various stakeholders, the last date for receipt of comments has now 
been extended to the 13th of Feb, 2009. 

4. The Commission would also hold public hearings with the responding stakeholders 
subsequently.  The dates of the public hearings shall be notified separately to all 
stakeholders who give comments on the Petitions filed by the Licensees. 

5. The complete petitions filed by the Petitioners are available at the website of the 
Commission (www.derc.gov.in) and that of the Petitioners.  Copies of the Petitions are also 
available for inspection at the Commission’s Office, as well as at the head offices of the 
Petitioners on any working day till 13.02.2009 between 11 am and 4 pm. 

 
 
 

Secretary
Delhi Electricity Regulatory Commission

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Extension of last date for receipt of comments on true up petitions 
for FY 07-08 and revised Annual Revenue Requirements (ARR) and 
determination of tariff for FY 09-10 filed by NDPL, BRPL & BYPL 

 
 
 
 

http://www.derc.gov.in/
http://www.derc.gov.in/

